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West Chapel Road in Aberdeen Closed to Through Traffic Starting July 6 

BEL AIR, Md., (June 23, 2020) - West Chapel Road between Paradise Road and Aldino Road in 

Aberdeen will be closed to all through traffic for five months staring on or about Monday, July 6 to 

replace the bridge over Swan Creek. Emergency vehicles and school buses will not be permitted 

through the worksite between 3849 and 3853 W. Chapel Road. Please make other arrangements if 

you travel on this roadway. 

Questions about the project may be directed to 410-638-3217 ext. 2437. 

A map of this and all other planned county road closures is online at 

http://www.harfordcountymd.gov/1164/Road-Reports. 

 

 

 

 

 Like us on Facebook  https://www.facebook.com/HarfordCountyMD |  
  Follow us on Twitter @HarfordCountyMD 

### 

 

mailto:camumby@harfordcountymd.gov
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.harfordcountymd.gov%2F1164%2FRoad-Reports&data=02%7C01%7Ckblowery%40harfordcountymd.gov%7C983c21d3a20240287a8508d8179b78ed%7C4235188d82284164a04d76ccc8339f8f%7C0%7C0%7C637285303815934432&sdata=VRfL64Jvt516E4FNkxFMUf0RXuy00lIRHhYN6T%2BYr4c%3D&reserved=0
https://www.facebook.com/HarfordCountyMD
https://twitter.com/HarfordCountyMD

